
 

 

HEATHWALL PUMPING STATION 
CHANGE OF WORKING HOURS 
 
Works at our Heathwall Pumping Station site are progressing well, and we are now moving to the next 
phase of excavation on both of our on-site shafts.  
 
Within our cofferdam we are excavating a shaft to intercept overflows from the Pumping Station. We have 
now dug down to 14m, lining the structure with pre-cast concrete segments. We will now change technique 
and construct the remaining 12m by excavating down and using sprayed concrete to line the shaft.  
 
Our in-land combined sewage overflow (CSO) shaft has been excavated to 30m below ground and we will 
continue constructing this using an underpinning method, installing pre-cast segment rings to line the shaft 
below the existing rings that are grouted in place. Once we have excavated 2m further, we will move to 
sprayed concrete technique for the remainder of the CSO shaft, down to 54m.  
 
To facilitate this new phase of works, our working hours are changing to 24hrs from Monday to Friday 
beginning Monday 9 September until February 2020. 
 
In order to carry out this work, we will require the use of excavators on the surface to manage spoil from the 
tunnel as well as within the shaft to carry out the work, spraying equipment within the shafts, as well as a silo 
and pumping equipment on the surface. We will also have a crane on site. As the works are taking place 
24hrs the site will require lighting during the evenings/nights.  

If you have any queries during this period, please feel free to contact the Tideway 24hr Helpdesk on 08000 
30 80 80 or email helpdesk@tideway.london 
 
If you are interested in being be kept up to date with our works then please contact 
communityrelations@tideway-central.london 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
  

Key information here 
 
Working hours: 

 24hrs Monday to Friday 

 08:00 – 13:00 Saturday 
 

What to expect: 

 Site Lighting 24hrs 

 Deliveries to site 

 Sprayed Concrete Lining within shafts 

 Some surface works 
 
What we will do: 

 Keep you informed of upcoming 

works 
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